
Holidays in term time 

Where possible, parents should try to avoid taking their child on holiday during term time.  

There are 175 non-school days each year during which holidays can be taken without 

impacting on a child’s learning. 

If you must take your child away during the school term, please discuss this with school 

beforehand to try to minimize the impact. 

Remember, any cost savings should be weighed up against the cost to your child’s education. 

 

 

Every School Day Counts  

Don’t let your child miss 
out on the education  

they deserve. 

DID YOU KNOW......... 
One week missed from school is the same as missing 
around 30 hours of learning which can’t be repeated. 

 
90% attendance may sound OK but it is the same as missing a 

month off school each year.  Over the course of a school career, 
this would add up to a whole year missed! 

 
Missed Education = Missed Opportunities 


